Toty For

VICTORY PRIMARY SCHOOL

Rodney Road
London SE17 1PT



13.3.15

Dear Parent/Carer,

We currently have parent governor vacancies at Victory school. We are looking for parents/carers who are committed to making a positive difference for all children at Victory Primary School, and who will be willing to commit a small amount of time each term to attend meetings and training sessions.

If you believe that you could fulfil this important role within our school and are interested in becoming a parent governor, please leave your name and contact details with the school office.

Yours Faithfully,

Denise Martin

Vice Chair of Governors